
 

Saint John Bosco Catholic Church  
òUnited as One, in Christ, to Worship and Love, Witness and Serve.ó 

 

 
 

LENT  Mass Schedule  

Sundays of Lent: 10am 
 

HOLY WEEK  
 

Palm Sunday:  
March 28th: 10am 

 
Drive Thru Palm Pick-Up  

March 28th: 12 - 2pm 
 

Holy Thursday:  
April 1st:  6pm 

 
Good Friday:  

April 2nd:  6pm 
 

Easter Vigil:  
April 3rd:  8:30pm 

 
Easter Sunday:  
April 4th: 10am 

 
 All liturgies will be held outside   

with registration required. 
 

For all Sundays of Lent go to 
stjbosco.org/mass-registration 

 
To register for Holy Week  
stjbosco.org/lent -and-easter 

A Season of Renewal 
Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus  



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Faith Formation and Youth Ministry Programs are in 
full swing but your children are welcome to join us any-
time you just need to register on our website, see links be-
low.  
 
Faith Formation (Grades K-6): stjbosco.org/ff-registration 
Youth Ministry (Grades 7-12): stjbosco.org/ym-registration  

 
Faith Formation: 
 
Lent is here I have created a lent resource page with a vari-
ety of ideas, activities and resources. Please be sure to 
check it out. I am also exploring more ways to connect our 
families with our faith and each other this Lent and will 
send out more info via email.  

Lent Resources: stjbosco.org/ff-lent  
 
We are half way thru our Third Unit of Pflaum Gospel 
Weeklies. If you have not gotten your materials, please 
contact Cassie at cassiedenning@stjbosco.org  
 
Youth Ministry: 
 
We have started up our Weekly Zoom meetings on Sunday 
at 7pm. If you would like to participate, please be sure to 
register and fill out the release form available on our web-
site. If you have any questions please contact Cassie Den-
ning at cassiedenning@stjbosco.org.  
 
Lent is here and I have created a Lent Resource page with 
a variety of ways to learn more and grow in your faith this 
lent. So be sure to check it out. I will also be highlighting 
some of this info on our Social Media so be sure to follow 
us.  
 
Lent Resources: stjbosco.org/ym-lent  
 

Follow us on Social Media! 
 

Facebook: St. John Bosco YM 
   

Instagram: @stjboscoym 
 

Questions? Contact Cassie at cassiedenning@stjbosco.org 
 

To Learn More Visit: 
 

stjbosco.org/faith-formation 
 

 stjbosco.org/ym 

March 6 - 7, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA)  
 
Are you or someone you know who...has expressed inter-
est in becoming a Catholic? Has a child over 7 who has 
not been Baptized? Was Baptized Catholic as a child, but 
has not celebrated the Sacraments of Confirmation and 
Eucharist? Is a Baptized Catholic but would like to return 
to the Church after a long time away? St. John Bosco Par-
ish community offers an opportunity to come together 
(electronically, for now) in a small group to learn about 
our beliefs and explore our journey of faith to God. Ses-
sions focus on our Christian roots revealed in the Bible 
and the teachings and experience of the Church. For those 
who choose, we also prepare individuals to receive the 
Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist dur-
ing the Easter season. You are welcome to participate in 
this process with your questions, your insights, and your 
faith story in a warm accepting setting. For more infor-
mation, please contact Mary Lou Colasurdo at: 
 
maryloucolasurdo@stjbosco.org or 253-582-1028 

 
 
 
 
 
 
When it comes to COVID-19 vaccines, there are lots 
of myths out there. Help to dispel those myths by visit-
ing the CDC: Centers for Disease Control and Preven-
tion site: Click on link below:  
 
  Myths and Facts about COVID-19 Vaccines | CDC  

St. John Bosco  
10508 112th Street SW, Lakewood, WA 98498 

Parish Office/Church Closed Until Further Notice 
Parish Phone: 253-582-1028  

Parish Website: www.stjbosco.org 
Emergency Anointing of the Sick: 206-225-8058 

 
MASS REGISTRATIN ONLINE 

 
Join us for outdoor Mass on Sundays at 10:00am for 50 
people. Please register in advance by going to stjbosco.org 
if you have a computer. For those who do not have a com-
puter, you may call the office to register. If you attended 
Mass previously, please wait a week or 2 before registering 
again so all parishioners have a chance to attend. Please 
note: Covered canopies will be available soon for parishion-
ers. 

https://stjbosco.org/ff-registration
https://stjbosco.org/ym-registration
https://stjbosco.org/ff-lent
mailto:cassiedenning@stjbosco.org
mailto:cassiedenning@stjbosco.org
https://stjbosco.org/ym-lent
mailto:cassiedenning@stjbosco.org
https://stjbosco.org/faith-formation
https://stjbosco.org/ym
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/facts.html


 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK & COMMUNION 
CALLS     

 We are most anxious to help our parish families because of  
illness, handicap, or age. If you or a family member is ill or 
hospitalized and you wish to receive the Sacraments, please 
call the parish office so that we may support you during 
these difficult times.   
 
* Our parish office number is 253-582-1028. 
* Emergency ONLY number for an emergency Anoint-
ing of the Sick request 206-225-8058 

WELCOME We welcome you to St. John Bosco Parish, celebrating with us, whether you are new to the area/parish or maybe 

not so new but just have not registered. If you are not registered, please complete the form below and place it in the collection 
basket or mail it to the parish office. Thank you.   (This is not a registration form). 
 
NAME_________________________________________________________           PHONE____________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_______________________________________________________CITY_____________________ZIP_______________ 

{  }  New Parishioner                {  }  New Address {  } Moving, please remove from parish directory]   
 

New Phone________________ New Email Address____________________________ 

  Weekly Collection Including - Weekly Online Giving  
Sign up for online giving at: stjbosco.org 

 
 
 
 
 

February 27 & 28, 2021 
 

Weekend Collection                       $2,846.00 
Weekly Online Giving           $2,477.25 
Total Weekly Collection          $5,323.25 
Budgeted Weekly Goal         $12,784.75 
Weekly Goal   Under/Over Budget       ($7,461.50) 
Actual Fiscal Year-to-Date-Giving         $335,324.78
(July 1, 2020 - June 30, 2021)       
Budgeted Fiscal Year-to-Date Goal             $447,466.25 
(July 1, 2020 - June 30, 2021)       
Under/Over Budgeted Goal                 ($112,141.47) 
 
  

2020 ACA Update 
 
2020 ACA Goal         $77,405.00  
Pledge           $84,383.00  
Payments through week 37        $79,469.00 
Total rebate or shortfall           $2,064.00  
Fulfillment         94% 
begin your registration.  

Thank you for your continued support! 
 

      In today's Gospel Jesus is asked "What sign can you 
show us?" Every day we can see signs of how God has vis-
ited us in the blessings of our lives. Let us be a sign of 
God's love by being a blessing to others.  
   Through your continued support to the Society of St Vin-
cent de Paul, during the month of February, we were able to 
help 5 families pay for utility bills and rent, provided them 
with gas and food gift cards with your donation of $1785. 
 (253) 820-9472.  

Saint Vincent De Paul 

PREPARES provides pregnancy and parenting support to 
mothers and fathers who have chosen life, from pregnancy 
to their childôs fifth birthday. 
 
Online donations and additional information:  
preparesforlife.org/donate 
 
For checks, please make payable to: PREPARES 
 
Forward checks to: PREPARES Gift Processing Center 
                                PO Box 24842 
                                Seattle, WA 98124-9974 

Lent   fast ~ give ~ pray 



 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This Lenten program has a fundraising component to it, along with re-
sources for prayer, fasting and learning. 75% of donations fund developing 
world agriculture, educational and self-sufficiency projects. 25% is distrib-
uted as grants in Western Washington for local hunger projects and an-
tipoverty programs.  
 

Second Sunday of Lent 
 
 

BETTER MEALS IN  MADAGASCAR: 
 
In Madagascar, half of all children are undernourished. That means 50% of 
kids wonôt grow to reach their full potential. But communities are changing 
this by focusing on improving health and nutrition. What role has food 
played in your life? How can you help those who lack access to enough nu-
tritious food. Visit the CRS website below to learn more.  

 
PRAYER:  
 
For expectant and new mothers around the world, that their children may 
grow and reach their full God-given potential. We pray to the Lordé 
 
For our community, that we may support mothers here and around the world 
so that all children experience the care they need to thrive. 
 
t[9!{9 5hb!¢9 ƘǧǇǎΥκκŘƻƴŀǘŜΦǎŜŀǧƭŜŀǊŎƘŘƛƻŎŜǎŜΦƻǊƎκǊƛŎŜōƻǿƭ  
 
[9!wb ahw9  ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦŎǊǎǊƛŎŜōƻǿƭΦƻǊƎ  

February 17th through April 2nd 

https://donate.seattlearchdiocese.org/ricebowl
https://www.crsricebowl.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 13th and 14th 

The Catholic Relief Services Collection is an important opportunity to ex-
press Christian compassion and generosity. The CRS collection provides 
funding for the Holy Fatherôs emergency relief work, the U.S. bishopsô De-
partment of Justice, Peace, and Human Development, CLINIC, Catholic 
Relief Services, and the U.S. bishopsô Migration and Refugee Services and 
Secretariat of Cultural Diversity in the Church. 

In addition, the collection supports your Missions Office as the representa-
tive of many of the above agencies. Please click on the link below to make 
your contribution. 
 
 
ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦǳǎŎŎōΦƻǊƎκƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ-ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴκŎŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ-ǊŜƭƛŜŦ-ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ-ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴκƘƻǿ-ƎƛǾŜ 

https://www.usccb.org/national-collection/catholic-relief-services-collection/how-give


 

 

 
Parish Book Study of Caste  

Next session: Wednesday, March 10th @ 6pm via Zoom 

First session is an introduction/meet and greet.  

All are welcome. Invite family, friends, and neighbors.  

To register email Terri Nelson at terrinelson@stjbosco.org 

It is not too late to join!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rachel's Corner 
Hope and Healing After Abortion 

 
       "He pulled me up from the seething chasm, from the mud of the mire. He set my feet on rock and made my 
footsteps firm." - Psalm 40:2 
 
       Before your involvement in an abortion decision, you may not have known how you would feel afterwards. 
Join us and discover how you can get your feet back on solid ground and be free from any burden you still carry 
since that day. 
 

Register now for our Virtual Healing Series.  
Contact us for a compassionate, confidential conversation via the following methods:  

 
Telephone: (206) 920-6413  

Email:  projectrachel@ccsww.org  
Website: http://www.ccsww.org/projectrachel  

Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/projectrachelww 
Project Rachel is a program of Catholic Community Services. 

You are loved with an everlasting Love! 

https://webmail.integra.net/src/compose.php?send_to=projectrachel%40ccsww.org
http://www.ccsww.org/projectrachel
http://www.facebook.com/projectrachelww


 

 

St John Boscoôs 50th Anniversary  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This year we are celebrating the 50th anniversary of St 
John Bosco Catholic Church. One of the ways we want 
to remember this occasion this year is hearing your 
stories of the Parish from its start and on ward. If you 
have a story to share and/or Pictures please email them 
to Cassie Denning. We are hoping to highlight stories 
and pictures on our Facebook page, Website, and our 

Monthly newsletter. 

 

 

Year of St. Joseph 
12.8.2020 - 12.8.2021 

 

Pope Francis proclaimed a ñYear of St. Josephò on De-
cember 8, 2020, in his Apostolic Letter, Patris corde, 
(ñWith a Fatherôs Heartò).  
 

Click below for additional information:  

 https://archseattle.org/year-of-st-joseph/  

Virtual Catholic Advocacy Day 
March 23rd 8am to 4pm 

 
Meet with your state legislators to advocate for issues 
Catholics care about. 
 

Click below to register by March 9th: 
 
 Intercommunity Peace & Justice Center è Registration (ipjc.org)  

ARCHDIOCESE OF SEATTLE 

MENTAL HEALTH MINISTRY 

March 10, 2021 - 1pm to 2:30pm 
via Zoom 

Join us for a presentation of �³In Our Own Voice�´��
from the National Alliance on Mental Illness. This 
is a unique public education program where 
trained speakers talk openly about their own 
mental health experiences. 
 
To register, please contact Erica Cohen Moore 
at:  ericac@seattlearch.org 


